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September 13, 2019
Members present:  Khaled Zbeeb (via CODEC), Betsy Perabo, Ilon Lauer
Members not present:  Gloria Delaney-Barmann, Duke Oursler
Sen. Perabo provided an overview of last year’s work, with an emphasis on the items the 2018-19 BTC had considered examining but did not address.  (Minutes for last year’s meetings are posted on the BTC web site, http://www.wiu.edu/faculty_senate/committees/facultysenate/btc.php.)  These items included:  expenditures on administrators, including salaries and travel; the athletics budget; the Enterprise system; distribution of scholarship funding; use of student fees and their relationship to other parts of the budget.  Sen. Zbeeb noted that a technology committee he serves on is addressing issues related to the Enterprise system, and the BTC is unlikely to be involved in looking at this issue this year.  
Sen. Lauer expressed interest in the administrative costs issue, though he pointed out that recent changes in the way the category of “administrators” is defined may affect how effectively we can review long-term trends.    The committee also agreed that they would like to examine both the athletics budget and the scholarship budget.  Sen. Lauer will report to ExCo to get members’ ideas on BTC priorities.  
Sen. Perabo volunteered to serve another term as chair and Sens. Lauer and Zbeeb voted in favor of this. 
Several possible meeting times were identified:  after 2 p.m. on Fridays, and Tuesday and Thursday 12-2.  Once we receive recommendations from ExCo, Sen. Perabo will work with the Senate Office Manager Annette Hamm to schedule another meeting.
